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October 17, 2017 
 
 
 
At the Regular Salem School Committee meeting held Monday, October 16, 2017 the School Committee 
approved the following budget transfer FY18-9 and FY18-10 recommended by the School Business 
Administrator, Kristin Shaver.  Central Office has requested that the fund be transferred in order to align the 
funds with the intended expense as follows: 
 
 
Account Description/Use Account Number Amount From Amount To 
Teaching and Learning Office 
 Salaries 13570140-5125 $70,000 
 Instructional Materials 13570141-5514    $70,000 
 
 
Teaching and Learning Office 
 Educational Training 13990161-5317 $46,000 
 Instructional Materials 13570141-5514    $46,000 
 
 
Mr. Fleming moved to approve the Human Capital Office budget transfer request in the amount stated.  Ms. 
Wilson seconded the motion.  The motion was approved. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 

  
 
___________________________ 
Angelica Alayon, Secretary to the 
Salem School Committee 

 


